
HB 2219 -- OPTOMETRISTS CONTINUING EDUCATION

SPONSOR: Ross

This bill requires optometrists to have two hours of continuing
education in Missouri jurisprudence every two years, which can
count toward their current required hours.

This bill is similar to HCS SB 204, HCS SB 164, and SCS HB 705
(2019).


